City of Miami

JOHNNY MARTINEZ City Manager MAURICE L. KEMP Fire Chief



October 8th, 2013

Chief Jo-Ann Lorber Fort Lauderdale Fire-Rescue 2200 Executive Airport Way Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Re: Miami UASI 2011 MOA

Dear Chief Lorber:

This letter serves as official notification that regional training was approved on February 20th, 2013, by the Miami-Fort Lauderdale Urban Area Work Group. This resulted in a transfer of \$9,600.00 to the City of Fort Lauderdale for the regional training course "Advanced Hazmat Management Site Control". The funding for this course is awarded through the executed Funding Year 2011 MOA (Award# 12-DS-22-11-23-02-236) between the City of Miami and the City of Fort Lauderdale.

Please refer to the Funding Year 2011 Miami UASI MOA (Award# 12-DS-22-11-23-02-236) between the City of Miami and the City of Fort Lauderdale for more information and stipulations.

The period of performance for these projects shall expire April 30th, 2014. A reimbursement package must be submitted no later than February 28th, 2014, along with the backup documentation. Please refer to the project title and its identification number. Requests for reimbursement submitted after February 28th, 2014 shall be denied.

Project timelines and benchmarks shall be clearly communicated to the administrating agency (City of Miami) upon request. Failure to comply with timelines and benchmarks will result in de-obligation of funds for this project.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact UASI Project Coordinator, Kristin Jordahl, at (305) 416-5429 or kjordahl@miamigov.com

Sincerely,

Joseph Zahralban, Assistant Fire Chief Division of Emergency Management

AFC

Department of Fire-Rescue

JZ/st